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SEDIMENT SAMPLING AND ANALYSIS AT PILLAR POINT HARBOR FOR THE 

PILOT SURFERS BEACH RESTORATION PROJECT (RFP 2018 – 06)  

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
RESPONSE TO QUESTIONS 

TO:  ALL PLAN HOLDERS OF THE Plans and Specifications for the San Mateo 
County Harbor District’s “SEDIMENT SAMPLING AND ANALYSIS AT PILLAR 
POINT HARBOR FOR THE PILOT SURFERS BEACH RESTORATION 
PROJECT” 

 
FROM: San Mateo County Harbor District 
This ADDENDUM provides responses from the District to questions about  
RFP 2018 – 06, submitted on 7/31/2018 by a prospective bidder. 
 
 Question 1: 1. Is there a map showing the specific proposed dredge area?  

 
District response:  There is no such map yet since we don’t know the exact ‘dredge 
area’, which will be determined based upon the sediment analysis results as well as 
input from engineers and permitting agencies. Most likely the project would use the 
sand that has shoaled up against the East Breakwater, however multiple options and 
locations will be explored and evaluated as part of the project planning.   
 
 
 Question 2:   Is there a recent (post 2017 storms) bathymetric survey available for the 
proposed dredge area including available elevation data points for reference? 
 
District response: As part of the planning process for the pilot Surfers Beach 
Restoration Project USGS conducted a bathymetry survey in this part of the harbor in 
July 2018; data is being processed currently and will be available in September. We are 
not aware of any other post-2017 surveys inside the Harbor.  
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